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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… From the office… 

 

 

Special Lunch Menu 
Thursday, 6th October (attached menu) 
 
Flu Vaccinations YR 
Friday, 7th October (more info to follow) 
 

Individual School Photos 

Monday, 10th October 
 

Half-Term 

24th October – 28th October 
 

Teacher Training Day 

Monday, 31st October School Closed 
 

Term Starts 

Tuesday, 1st November 

 

*Please see attached Flyer for Tessa’s Dance & 
Fitness classes held at the school* 
 
A guide for parents of Cambridgeshire children 

starting secondary school in September 2023 

(attached leaflet).   Application Deadline 31st 

October.  Failure to do so will mean no offer on 

the 01.03.22.  

 
 
 

Dear parent / carer, 

It has been fantastic to have all of the children in school once again this week, following last week’s PGL and 
Bikeability Course.  Our learning environments are settling down into good routines. 

It was a very proud moment for me, personally, to introduce the wonderful Harvest Festival where our children 
represented us, and our community, superbly.  

Thank you to those of you who joined us for the Parent Coffee Morning today.  It was great to see the level of 
support we receive from our community and we look forward to hosting more events like this in the future. 

Next week we will be holding a parent’s phonics meeting for our EYFS and KS1 children where we will have the 
opportunity to share our practice and provide you with further information on how to support your child’s reading 
at home.   You should have already received an invitation to this from the KS1 Team.  The meeting link is here: 
meet.google.com/htr-ubzi-riu 

We have had several conversations this week on our playgrounds about our value of Respect and how we treat 
others. Often, this starts with respect for ourselves, which in turn influences our appropriate behaviour.  If you are 
able to follow this up with your children at home, I am sure it will support a positive response in school.   

Thank you for your continued support.  I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 

With very best wishes, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 


